
 
 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

3 July, 2015 

This week in school… 

Year 3 – Have been writing letters to Anthony Browne since finishing the author study 

on him and been reading from the classic poem ‘From A Railway Carriage’ ready to work 

on their own poems next week. 

Year 4 – Have been working hard on editing newspaper reports. 

Year 5 – Have worked really hard learning about improper fractions and mixed numbers 

this week in maths. 

Year 6 – Have been busy making costumes and rehearsing for Mr Malone. 

 

This Week’s 

Learning Warriors: 

3D 
Rhiannon and 
Jesse 

3G 
Sophie and 
Charlie R 

4C 
Harvey and 
Lenai 

4J 
Kerryanne and 
Zoe 

5H 
Angelina and 
Chloe 

6RB Ellie and Jay 

6RG 
Ella Marie and 
Scott 

 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Yr 6! 

Date Event 

10
th

 

July 

FISA School 

Disco 

14
th

 

July 

Mr Malone 

Performance 

(1.30pm) 

15
th

 

July 

Hazard Alley 

Trip, Year 4 

15
th

 

July 

Mr Malone 

Performance 

(6.30pm) 

17
th

 

July 

Year 6 

Chalfont 

Heights Trip 

21st 

July 

Last day of 

Summer Term 

 

Homework clubs 

Our last homework club will be on the 
3rd July. There will be no club held on 
the 10th July due to the FISA school 

Disco and no club on the 17th July due 
to end of term shortly after.  

Thank you. 
 

Football/Netball Clubs and Boosters 

Please note that this week’s Football and 
Netball clubs, as well as the Maths Booster 

for Year 5’s, were the last of the term. 
There will be no sports clubs or Maths 
Boosters next week. The Year 5 English 

Booster will take place on Tuesday (7
th

 July) 
however that will be the last one.  

Thank you. 

 

School Opening Times 

Please be aware that as of September, the 
school will open at 8.30am and we will not 
be able to accept children into the school 
grounds before this time. For any children 
that need to arrive earlier than this, Iver 

Community Childcare run a Breakfast Club 
from 7am that take children from IVJS who 

are walked to our school for 8.30am. For 
further details, please visit 
www.ivercommunity.org  

 

End of Year Reports 

The End of Year Reports are almost 
complete and will be sent home with 

the pupils from the 16th July.   
 

Our New Website! 

Thanks to our very talented Mr Clifford, 
We are very pleased to announce the 

launch of our new website! You can also 
now follow us on twitter @IVJS_Bucks 

for any school updates and news of 
letters/bulletins. 

Our web address is  
www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk   

 

Letters out this week: 
 

FISA School Disco 
Yr 5 Cooking Permission 
Yrs 5 & 6 Relationship 

Education 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

 

Mr Malone Tickets 

Thank you to everyone who has sent 
in requests for Mr Malone tickets so 
far. We will start issuing the official 

tickets next week for the two 
performances. 

Thank you. 
 

Attendance and Lates this week… 

 3D 3G 4C 4J 5H 6RB 6RG 

Attendance 93% 86% 93% 80% 81% 90% 87% 

Lates 6 0 3 3 3 6 5 

 

 

http://www.ivercommunity.org/
http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/

